
 

Newchurch Community Primary School 
 
23rd January 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year One Warrington Art Gallery Trip Tuesday 17th March 2020 

 
As part of Art within Year One, we are visiting Warrington Museum to take part in a workshop 

based on Art from different cultures. The children will have to opportunity to spend time 
within the Museum as well as learning new skills focusing on printing and patterns.  
 

The cost of the trip is £9.79, payable on Parent Pay. This is a voluntary contribution and 
includes the cost of the coach and activity workshop, but if parents do not contribute then we 

may need to cancel the trip. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return before the end of the school day.  

They will need to be in their school uniform and a coat for travelling. Packed lunches and 
snack will be provided. If you would like to provide your child with a packed lunch from home, 

please indicate below. WHERE POSSIBLE, PLEASE SEND THEIR LUNCH IN A PAPER BAG 
TO CUT DOWN ON PLASTIC USE. 
 

If you have any further questions, please speak to Miss. Reynolds and Mrs.Toone. 
Please complete form and return by Thursday 5th March. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 

Year One Warrington Art Gallery Trip Tuesday 17th March 2020 

I would / would not like my child ……………………………………………..……………………….……….……… 
 

to take part in the above visit: 

I will pay £9.79 on Parent Pay     Pupil premium 

 I would like to order a school packed lunch  

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

 

Please print name. …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I am able to accompany Y1 on the trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that 

may not include my child. 

I am willing to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always be 
needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support. All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


